AVON, SOUTH DAKOTA — November 11, 2002

A special meeting of the Avon City Council was held on the above date at the Avon City
Building at 5:30 p.m. Roll Call: Mayor Bechtold, Aldermen: Kuhlman, Tolsma, Tjeerdsma,
Reister, Cameron, Mensch, and Finance Officer Berndt. Also present Roger Frey, Allen
Kocmich, Jon Winklepleck, Piorier Implement, and Keith Petersen, James W Bell Co.

Mayor Bechtold opened the floor to the Council to ask any questions of the two salesmen
present. There were several questions asked regarding service and warranty.

Motion by Kuhlman and seconded Tjeerdsma to move forward and purchase the 2000
Hyundai 740TM from James W Bell Co. Roll Call vote: Kuhlman, Tolsma, Tjeerdsma, Reister,
Cameron, and Mensch. All voted “aye”. Motion carried.

Mayor Bechtold brought up that he and Commissioner Kocmich had discussed the
purchase of a new metal detector. Motion by Tolsma and seconded by Mensch to purchase the
Barco GA-72Cd, price will be $779.50 less trade in on old detector.

Having no other business, motion by Mensch and seconded by Reister to adjourn at 6:00

p.m. All voted “aye”. Motion carried. The meeting was adjourned.
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